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  The Whitney Navy Revolver Daniel E. Williams,2012 This book is primarily a
reference for the most famous revolver manufactured by Eli Whitney, Jr.
during the late-1850s and throughout the American Civil War. The Whitney Navy
Revolver documents the results of a two-year research project and provides
clear and current information on the various models and types. A thorough
description along with photographs of each model and type of Whitney Navy
revolver is found in this book. In addition to serving as a reference work,
this book provides a brief history of the firearms development and marketing
efforts of Eli Whitney, Jr. along with extensive information on the use of
his revolvers by both the North and South during the Civil War. Photographs
of Union and Confederate soldiers with Whitney revolvers are included, along
with a photograph of the Whitney revolver used by Confederate cavalry
commander, General JEB Stuart. Much additional information is found in this
book, including photographs of engraved revolvers, cartridge conversion
models, and other revolvers that were copies of the Whitney Navy revolver.
This book is a must for collectors and students of historical firearms.
  Remington Army and Navy Revolvers, 1861-1888 Donald L. Ware,2007 This
detailed history of Remington's role in the development of military weapons
is the result of twenty-five years of research of the company's records and
military archives.
  Correction to Pages 293-352 of The Landing Force and Small Arms
Instructions, United States Navy, 1907 United States. Navy Department,1910
  Correction Pages 293-352 of the Landing Force and Small Arms Instructions,
United States Navy, 1907 United States. Navy Department. Bureau of
Navigation,1910
  How the Colt Navy .36 Revolver was Gunsmithed and Fired in the Field During
the Civil War D. L. Rhea,1985 The original Union & Confederate tricks of
loading & firing percussions. Peculiar uses, etc. Now forgotten lore gathered
verbally from Civil War gunsmiths & soldiers, & sons of such veterans, with
the author's experience of 60 years of dismantling, firing, & repairing these
battle relics. Many oddities considered. Material never published before.
Indispensable knowledge for the Colt collector, & persons with family
heirlooms, Civil War historians, & above all, those who fire the modern
replicas of the Colt Navy. Tells how to fire & repair them in the old
authentic manner, using secret kinks of old professional soldiers, early
gunmen & gunsmiths. Numbered edition.
  A Study of Colt's New Army and Navy Pattern Robert Best,2004-01-01
  Colt Single-Action Revolvers Martin Pegler,2017-01-26 In 1836, Samuel Colt
changed the face of warfare with the production of the first of a series of
iconic and influential single-action revolvers, including the .44-calibre
Colt Walker and the seminal .45-calibre Colt Single Action Army, which
remains in production today. These weapons shifted the role of the pistol
from single-shot weapon of last resort to a practical and powerful sidearm
that gave the user the ability to defend himself once his primary armament
was discharged. It transformed cavalry tactics and relegated the sword to a
largely ceremonial role in many armies. Featuring full-colour artwork, expert
analysis and gripping first-hand accounts, this is the absorbing story of
Colt's family of single-action revolvers, covering their origins,
development, use and lasting impact on the modern world.
  Samuel Colt's Submarine Battery Philip K. Lundeberg,1974
  Colt Revolvers and the U.S. Navy, 1865-1889 C. Kenneth Moore,1987-01-01
  Hand-Book on Naval Gunner Cyrus S. Radford,2018-02-05 Excerpt from Hand-
Book on Naval Gunner: Prepared by Authority of the Navy Department for the
Use of the U. S. Navy, U. S. Marine Corps, and States Naval Reserves Appendix
The New Navy Rifle. Manual for Colt's Navy Revolver. Dismounting and
Assembling Same. Range-finding at Sea. Plotting Target Practice. Signals.
Hotchkiss. Driggs-schroeder. Bugle Calls. 3-in. Field Gun. Maxim, Nordenfelt
37 mm. Colt's Automatic Gun. Tables. About the Publisher Forgotten Books
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publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical
work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the
original, such as a blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our
edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections that remain are intentionally left to
preserve the state of such historical works.
  Ox in the Culvert Gerald Brence,2016-04-12 Texas Ranger Ray Andrews was
tired of hearing about the California gold rush. His best friend and fellow
Ranger, Tom Jenkins, constantly badgered him about it. Tom wanted to quit the
Rangers and head west, but Ray wasn't interested. Both their lives changed
forever the day they entered a shooting contest in Austin. Samuel Colt had
just developed the new Colt Navy revolver. He sponsored a competition to
promote his product. Ray won the contest. Tom finished fourth. The top ten
Ranger shooters received one of the new revolvers. They also received a
mission to guard a payroll wagon into the Indian country of deep Southwest
Texas. Ray and Tom didn't know about the payroll mission when they entered
the contest. A ruthless outlaw named Sores Aguilar was watching. Dressed as a
friendly observer, Sores obtained all the information about the payroll
wagon. He was already devising a master plan to rob it. Ox in the Culvert is
a historical fiction novel about the true Wild West. The story travels from
Central Texas through the great Southwest and into California. It continues
on to Hong Kong and then back to San Francisco. Take an adventure into the
early 1850s. The great western expansion of America was accomplished by both
the good and the bad. It was a time that hasn't received its proper respect.
  The Petty Officer's Drill Book, United States Navy William Freeland
Fullam,1902
  The Peacemaker and Its Rivals John E. Parsons,2014-02-18 This is the life
story of the revered single action Colt—the first cartridge revolver adopted
by the US Army and a favorite of frontiersmen and cowboys. Widely used from
the Cheyenne War to the Battle of Britain, the Colt, or the Peacemaker as it
was originally called in the trade, had many rivals, but it was a leader
among weapons of its kind. John E. Parsons, an expert firearms historian,
extensively researches the metallic cartridge revolver, giving readers a rare
and remarkably insightful glimpse into the evolution, use, accuracy,
importation, and availability of the gun. Full of facts but easily readable,
The Peacemaker and Its Rivals includes chapters on: • Antecedent revolvers •
Multiball cartridges • Adoption of the Model “P” • Serial numbers and sales •
Variations and target types • Patents and pirates • Volume of productions by
calibers Parsons extensively compares and contrasts the Peacemaker to the
Schofield Smith & Wesson and the Remington and other rivals and illustrates
its significance in American history. With original photographs of many rare
revolvers and guns, this is a must-have for firearms enthusiasts. Skyhorse
Publishing is proud to publish a broad range of books for hunters and
firearms enthusiasts. We publish books about shotguns, rifles, handguns,
target shooting, gun collecting, self-defense, archery, ammunition, knives,
gunsmithing, gun repair, and wilderness survival. We publish books on deer
hunting, big game hunting, small game hunting, wing shooting, turkey hunting,
deer stands, duck blinds, bowhunting, wing shooting, hunting dogs, and more.
While not every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a
national bestseller, we are committed to publishing books on subjects that
are sometimes overlooked by other publishers and to authors whose work might
not otherwise find a home.
  Percussion Revolvers Mike Cumpston,Johnny Bates,2014-07-01 A fascinating
look at the history and development of the revolver. Highly detailed and
informative, Percussion Revolvers explores the advent, development, and use
of precartridge revolvers during the middle years of the nineteenth century.
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The percussion revolver emerged in the 1830s and remained state-of-the-art
until metallic cartridge revolvers came into common use in the mid-1870s.
Through the use of modern replicas, shooting enthusiasts Mike Cumpston and
Johnny Bates investigate the capacities and limitations of the original
revolvers, providing insight into their accuracy, utility, and ballistic
performance. Chapters include: Replicas: The Good, the Bad, and the Awful
Early Revolvers, 1836–47: The Paterson and the Walker Colts The Dragoons Colt
Revolvers of Midcentury: The Pocket and Navy Models Holsters, Belts, and
Sashes The Later Years: The Last of the Colt Percussion Designs A Hail of
Lead: The Confederate LeMat Bates and Cumpston discuss the development of the
precartridge arms, placing them in their proper historic context. They also
take a look at modern replicas, including detailed information on selection,
maintenance, and shooting, while delving into both the positive and negative
realities that can be encountered when using these firearms. A valuable
reference for students, fiction writers, and active shooters, Percussion
Revolvers is an in-depth and comprehensive exploration of caplock handguns
and their modern replicas.
  Civil War Small Arms of the U.S. Navy and Marine Corps John Donald
McAulay,1999-01-01 A professional researcher for the US government and
authority on Civil War weapons, McAuley describes the firearms and edged
weapons used by US sailors and marines from 1850, when both services were
completing the transition from flint to percussion, through the end of the
war. He discusses procurement, the characteristics of the weapons, and how
and when they were used.
  Fifty One Colt Navies Nathan L. Swayze,1967-01-01
  Percussion Pistols and Revolvers Mike Cumpston,Johnny Bates,2005-07 In the
early transition from the long-lived flintlock system, handgun development
closely paralleled that of the long arms. With the advent of the revolving
pistols, however; came patents that created monopolies in revolver production
and the through-bored cylinder necessary for self-contained metallic
cartridges. The caplock revolvers took on a separate evolution and remained
state of the art long after the widespread appearance of cartridge firing
rifles and shotguns. They rode in the holsters of of explorers and
adventurers across the world and granted safe conduct in the back-alleys of
the Industrial West right up until the last quarter of the 19th Century.
Handguns possess a mystique distinctly different from that of other firearms.
They are tools of personal empowerment-chosen by their owners to provide
independence and freedom of movement. In the ambitious, optimistic early
years of western industrial civilization they were the emblem of liberty and
equality and the bane of repressive governments and social movements. Largely
because of the traditions that emerged in the time of the caplock pistols and
revolvers, they remain so in the early years of the 21st Century.
  The Navy Luger Joachim Görtz,John Walter,1988
  Ox in the Culvert Gerald Brence,2013-08-06 Texas Ranger, Ray Andrews, was
tired of hearing about the California gold rush. his best friend and fellow
Ranger, Tom Jenkins, constantly badgered him about it. Tom wanted to quit the
Rangers and head west, but Ray wasn't interested. Both their lives changed
forever the day they entered a shooting contest in Austin. Samuel Colt had
just developed the new Colt Navy revolver. he sponsored a competition to
promote his product. Ray won the contest. Tom finished fourth. The top ten
Ranger shooters received one of the new revolvers. They also received a
mission to guard a payroll wagon into the Indian country of deep Southwest
Texas. Ray and Tom didn't know about the payroll mission when they entered
the contest. A ruthless outlaw named Sores Aguilar was watching. Dressed as a
friendly observer, Sores obtained all the information about the payroll
wagon. He was already devising a master plan to rob it. Ox in the Culvert is
a historical fiction novel about the Wild West. The story travels from
Central Texas through the great Southwest and into California. It continues
on to Hong Kong and then back to San Francisco. Take an adventure into the
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early 1850's. The great western expansion of America was accomplished by both
the good and the bad. It was a time that hasn't received its proper respect.
  Guns Of The Old West Charles Edward Chapel,2016-03-28 An Essential
Compendium for Any Firearms or Old West Aficionado, richly and
comprehensively illustrated. Written by one of the foremost firearms experts
of the twentieth century, Charles Edward Chapel’s Guns of the Old West is an
exhaustively researched document that not only boasts a significant
collection of antique Western guns, but also categorizes the firearms into
easy-to-reference sections. Starting with an introductory chapter on the
origins of guns and their earliest uses on the frontier, Chapel covers
everything from muskets to rifles, pistols to revolvers, and shotguns to
martial arms. Three whole chapters are dedicated to the rise and fall of the
famous Deringer pistol. And as much as Guns of the Old West is an
encyclopedic reference manual, it also contains fascinating historical
literature that frames the world in which these guns were used. Buffalo guns
and hunters are covered, along with martial arms of the post-Civil War era.
The gun collection of famous collector and hunter President Theodore
Roosevelt is given its own chapter. Illustrated with nearly five hundred
illustrations, as well as important artwork from the Western period from
artists such as Frederic Remington, Guns of the Old West is an essential work
for gun collectors and American history enthusiasts.
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